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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2024 1:28 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Heidi Chapman
Subject: CMO BLAST:  Mandatory Masking and Implementation of Respiratory Viral Panel 

Testing

Importance: High

Sent on behalf of the InfecƟon PrevenƟon Team… 
 
Dear Upstate Team, 
 
 Mandatory Masking:  Due to rising rates of flu and other respiratory viruses in NYS and according to NYS DOH 

requirements everyone without proof of flu vaccinaƟon will be required to mask while in areas where paƟents or 
residents are typically present. 
 

 Respiratory Viral Panel TesƟng:  StarƟng 12/20/2024, we will be implemenƟng respiratory viral panel tesƟng for all 
admiƩed paƟents.  This comprehensive tesƟng will help us quickly idenƟfy and manage respiratory infecƟons, 
ensuring Ɵmely and appropriate care. 

 
Thank you for your conƟnued commitment to our paƟents’ health and safety. 
 
Best, 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer, Upstate University Hospital 
President of Upstate Community Medical, PC 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, Norton College of Medicine 
 
The informaƟon contained in this email is confidenƟal and intended only for the use of the party to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that you are strictly prohibited from sharing, 
distribuƟng, or copying this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please noƟfy the sender.  Thank you. 
 


